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Project Update #21 
 

 
NOTE: Please watch for trucks entering and leaving work zones once the barrier rail is installed. 
It can be a little hectic at the beginning of a new phase, and we want to try to keep everyone as 
safe as possible.  
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Changes to Traffic Control  
Thursday April 11th, the contractor will be in at 9:00 AM to start adjusting the pavement markings in the 
road to get set up for our first traffic shift. Two-way traffic will be shifted to the East side of Cedar Street 
from 3rd to 7th Street. The contractor will be placing barrier rail between 6th and 7th for the first part portion 
of the new water main installation. The intersection on the West side of 6th Street will be closed to through 
traffic during this time.  There will be NO PARKING on the East side of Cedar Street in areas where we have 
traffic shifted. Street parking will be allowed on the West side as construction operations allow.   
 

 


